
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Cavendish Close Infant and Nursery School 

Monday 6th March 2023 

 
Wood Road 
Chaddesden 

Derby 
DE21 4LY 

 
662239 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We had a really happy and productive first week back at school last week. The children have all started 
their new and exciting topics of learning for this half term, please see below. 

We hope that nursery parents and carers will join us for this week’s stay and play sessions after school. 
We hope that Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 parents and carers will join us for our Maths workshops next 
week. We really want to work in partnership with you to maximise your children’s learning and 
development.  

If you have any queries or feedback, please get in touch so that we can work together to make our 
school the best that it can be for our community. If you have a concern, we will deal with it properly and 
work in partnership with you to secure a positive outcome. Thank you for your continued positivity, 
support and understanding – it is very much appreciated. Take care. 

Kind regards,          Mrs C Diffin          Headteacher  

 

We would like to share with you what your children 

will be learning this half term… Creative 
Homework 

Nursery Learning What’s outside? Link Link 

Reception Learning Who lives in a place like this? Link Link 

Year 1 Learning 
(Classes 5 and 6) 

How does your garden grow? Link Link 

Mixed 1 and 2 Learning 
(Class 4)  

How does it grow? Y1 Link 

Y2 Link 

Link 

Year 2 Learning 
(Classes 7 and 9) 

How does it grow? Link Link 

If you have any questions about your child’s learning or development, please talk to your child’s teacher. 

 

Cavendish Close 
Infant School (CCIS) 

Our School 
Vision 

When our children 
move on from us, 
we want them to 
be: 

 

https://www.cavclosei.derby.sch.uk/wp-content/uploads/2023/03/YN-Spr-2-23-Sharing-learning-with-parents.pdf
https://www.cavclosei.derby.sch.uk/wp-content/uploads/2023/03/YN-Spr-2-23-Creative-homework.pdf
https://www.cavclosei.derby.sch.uk/wp-content/uploads/2023/03/YR-Spr-2-23-Sharing-learning-with-parents.pdf
https://www.cavclosei.derby.sch.uk/wp-content/uploads/2023/03/YR-Spr-2-23-Creative-homework.pdf
https://www.cavclosei.derby.sch.uk/wp-content/uploads/2023/03/Y1-Spr-2-23-Sharing-learning-with-parents-1.pdf
https://www.cavclosei.derby.sch.uk/wp-content/uploads/2023/03/Y1-Spr-2-23-Creative-Homework.pdf
https://www.cavclosei.derby.sch.uk/wp-content/uploads/2023/03/Y1-Spr-2-23-Sharing-learning-with-parents.pdf
https://www.cavclosei.derby.sch.uk/wp-content/uploads/2023/03/Y2-Spr-2-23-Sharing-learning-with-parents.pdf
https://www.cavclosei.derby.sch.uk/wp-content/uploads/2023/03/Y12-Spr-2-23-Creative-homework.pdf
https://www.cavclosei.derby.sch.uk/wp-content/uploads/2023/03/Y2-Spr-2-23-Sharing-learning-with-parents-1.pdf
https://www.cavclosei.derby.sch.uk/wp-content/uploads/2023/03/Y2-Spr-2-23-Creative-homework.pdf


 


